
 

 

 

 

5th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Important Notice – Change of INSET Day 

Due to a number of staff and families celebrating Eid Ul Fitr, the academy’s INSET day (staff training 
day) scheduled for Wednesday 12th May 2021 has been changed to Thursday 13th May 2021.  

This means that the academy will be closed to all students on Thursday 13th May 2021. The academy 
reopens on Friday 14th May 2021 as normal.  

Thank you for all your support, I’d like to take this opportunity to wish all those celebrating Eid, Eid 
Mubarak.  

 

 

 
Ms S Darr 
Headteacher 
 


